
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 
The Department of Dramatic Arts  
Invites you to join us as we celebrate the life of 
 

Dr. Marlene Moser 
 

Sunday March 6th 2011 
4-6 p.m. @ The Merchant Ale House 
98 St. Paul Street, St. Catharines  
 
The Department of Dramatic Arts will be 
hosting an informal afternoon of live 
acoustic entertainment with an open 
mic.  We invite you to share your stories 
and memories of Marlene with us as we 
remember and celebrate her life. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there, 
reminiscing and celebrating an influential 
professor, researcher and friend. 
 
The Department lost a cherished colleague and friend on 
December 21, 2010.  In her honour we have established the 
Marlene Moser Memorial Scholarship. 

Light food/cash bar 
For information contact the Department at 905 688 5550 x 5255  
see the web page at www.brocku.ca/humanities/departments-
and-centres/dramatic-arts/faculty-dart/dr-marlene-moser 
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